
ALL DAY RAIL/BUS PASS

expanded service for 

expanded living

OCLink Pass Discontinued
Effective July 1, 2013

Effective July 1, 2013, the promotional OCLink Pass has been discontinued and will no longer be available 
for purchase at Orange County Metrolink ticket vending machines or on OCTA buses. 

Customers can continue to purchase Metrolink weekday tickets from Metrolink ticket vending machines. 
For information on fares and passes, visit www.octa.net/Metrolink.

www.octa.net/Metrolink
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